
1 CORPUS CHRISTI ARMY DEPOT
OFFICE OF THE COMMANDER

CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78419

28 March 1978

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Again, I wish to express my thanks and appreciation
for your including me and my wife in your Founders' Day
Banquet. We both found it enjoyable socially, and the
program was excellent.

The GI Forum, under your guidance, has become an
outstanding organization and, obviously, one of great
stature among all Hispanics in America.

Respectfully,

CHARLES F. DRENZi ~
Colonel, TC
Commanding


